SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Budget Workshop - MARCH 4, 2014

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, March 4,
2014 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library & Learning Commons. The meeting began at
6:30 pm. and was videotaped.
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WOoRKSHOP MINUTES

Superintendent's 2014-2015 Budget discussion -

* Facilities, Maintenance, and Transportation
+ Capital Improvement Projects (CIP} |
* Instructional Support

« Community Services / Pool

~ Opportunity for public comment ~

Mr. Christie proposed that the full day kindergarten program discussion take place within
a single future workshop meeting in March.

Agenda items were reviewed.

No members of the public spoke.

Adjourned 7:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
/}WMM

Meredith Nadeau

Superintendent of Schools



